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The following resolutions were drawn in the meeting held at 12.45 p.m. on April 13              , 

2020 (Meeting ID: 795 9851 3857, Password: 030473) attended by All HODs, Directors, Dr. 

Amitabh Sinha, COE, Registrar and Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor. 

Points for the resolution of the meeting: 

1) In house exams will be conducted by the University. It was unanimously decided and 

accepted by the entire member present in the meeting that Dr. Amitabh Sinha will be 

the OSD for internal examination of the University. All the directors and HODs were 

advised to extend Co-operation to Dr. Sinha. 

2) All the HODs, Directors had been advised to develop the repository for the questions 

through the concerned faculty member and to make the students aware of the question 

pattern thorough setting model question paper of respective group. 

3) All the Directors were requested to advise faculty members to use augmented digital 

learning process with the use of deep learning technique and social media site for low 

data consummation during teaching learning process. 

4) All the directors were requested to advise faculty members for adopting an effective 

continuous assessment process. 

5) All the director are advised to request the faculties for guiding the students in using 

MOOCs courses as maximum as possible for credit transfer process in the present 

context. The matter may be vetted by BOS with a report to Academic Council. 

6) All the HODs and Directors were requested to advise faculty members for the use of 

Virtual Lab with fullest extent, necessary modification in the existing syllabi may be 

done through BOS and Academic Council meeting in this regard 

7) All the Directors along with Dr. Amitabh Sinha were advised to explore the 

possibility of creditisation of entrepreneurial activity undertaken by the students. The 

matter will be further discussed in a meeting to be held on 17
th

 April 2020. 

The meeting ends with thanks to all the members and the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor. 


